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Glen Arbor Township 
6394 W. Western Ave.   P.O. Box 276 

Glen Arbor, MI  49636 
       	    Phone 231-334-3539                 glenarbor@glenarbortownship.com             FAX 231-334-6370 

Tom Laureto, Supervisor                         Pam Laureto, Clerk                         Don Lewis, Treasurer 
Bob Hawley, Trustee             John DePuy, Trustee

AGENDA 
6/17/2025 

Call Meeting to Order  	  
Roll Call 
Pledge of Allegiance  
Approve Agenda  
Conflict of Interest 
Public Comment (Any member of the public may address the Board at this time; however, this is not an opportunity for dialogue, 
or questions and answers. Please identify yourself and keep comments to 3 minutes or less.) 

Approve Minutes Regular Board Meeting 5/20/2025 
Treasurer’s Report 5/31/25 – Cash on Hand by Fund Balance 
	 General Fund	 $1,088,118.86	 Park Debt Service Fund	 $  1,488.53	
Emergency Services Fund	 $3,522,406.37	 Fisher Lake SAD Fund	 $49,665.16	  
	 GLFD Debt Service Fund	 $       9,053.44	 Tax Collection Fund	 $  5,364.46 

Emergency Services Advisory Commission Report – ESAC Chair or Clerk 
Clerk’s Report 
	 General Fund	 Bills: $144,353.30      	 	 Payroll:  $  20,243.24 
	 Emergency Services	 Bills: $76,391.8291	 	 Payroll:  $116,803.92p 
Fire Chief Operations Report – Bryan Ferguson or designee 
Zoning Administrators Report – Submitted in writing 
Monthly Assessors Report – Submitted in writing  
Correspondence – (correspondence is available in the Township Office for review)   
Unfinished Business 

1. 4th of July Parade Update – P. Laureto 

New Business 
1. GLFD utility vehicle 381 – T. Laureto  /B. Ferguson 
2. GLFD ladder truck – T. Laureto / B. Ferguson 

Planning Commission Report – B. Hawley 
Public Comments (Any member of the public may address the Board at this time; however, this is not an opportunity for 
dialogue, or questions and answers. Please identify yourself and keep comments to 3 minutes or less.) 

Board Member Comments 
Supervisor Comments 
Adjourn Regular Meeting 

6/16/2025 9:21 AM 
  

mailto:glenarbor@glenarbortownship.com

